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A warm hello to our village residents!    Fall 2020 

Your council would like to start sending out a one-page newsletter that highlights 

some of the projects that have been completed or that we are looking at 

completing. This newsletter will not take the place of our website and Facebook 

pages as those contain great information. We will have these posted on our 

website and linked to our Facebook page and hope to send them out to all cabin 

owners through email addresses. Over the course of a year many people 

volunteer to help with projects so that family’s lake experience can be informing 

and enjoyable. Although some of the projects that are highlighted include council 

members lots of other people continue to contribute their time and effort.  

1. The council approved the creation of 3 more storage lots. These lots will 

be ready for 2021. If you want to rent one, please contact John 

Woytowich. They will be on a first come first served. Reminder that the 

storage lots need to be kept tidy and clean. Please make sure that weeds 

and grass are kept under control. 

2. With winter upon us we should have no bear issues. Please remember to 

make sure all the lids on the garbage bins are down. 

3. Thanks to Brent Klassen who helps put in and take out the diving dock 

each year. Many kids and adults enjoy the platform throughout the 

summer. Brent also helps to keep our website up to date. 

4. Thanks to Dallas Derksen for putting the buoys in and taking them out 

each year along the beach. These buoys help to identify the area that is 

safe for people to swim. 

5. Thanks to Deb Hogg for running our Facebook page. 

6. We have discussed a spring reforestation project. This would allow 

families to obtain a certain amount of tiny sapling that they could plant on 

their lot and or help plant in specified areas along the main road. If you 

happen to know a business or a supplier of saplings, please contact Jeff 

Shepherd to pass on the information. This would be a great project for our 

youth to be involved in. More information closer to spring will be 

available. 

7. Snow fences were put up with snow clearing as needed. 

Council would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday. Hopefully you will 

be able to see family virtually and take time to enjoy your cabin/home. 
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